

8th June 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are now in to the second week of wider opening and the experience, for staff and children, has been a positive one. The children have enjoyed the socialising with their friends as well as learning with their class teachers.

We will review the bubbles at the end of the week and any further EYFS, Year 1 or Year 6 children who would like to return to school will be welcomed. Please contact the school if this is the case.

All other year groups continue to work from home and should have picked up a home learning pack. Alongside this we are also carrying out a weekly ZOOM meetings with updates and task setting. This has been both lovely to catch up with classmates as well as motivate children with home learning. I appreciate that it has been a long duration of time at home and this brings its own challenges to balance. Any further support you may need please contact the school to see if we can help. Remember to keep in touch via https://twitter.com/LeasStAndrews and your own class twitter pages and we all enjoy seeing what you are doing at home.

At the present we have had no further updates about the further widening of school or when all year groups will be back in school.

Yours sincerely









